
YEAR TWELVE 
 

Water deliveries to Rio Bosque from the Roberto 
Bustamante Wastewater Treatment Plant ended Feb 
2.  The park’s wells are currently the only sources of 
water for the site.  For the 12th straight year, we 
expect a spring and summer with Rio Bosque largely 
dry.  Continuing drought and a continuing low water 
table presage another challenging year at the park.    

Our situation is better than last year, though.  The 
new well El Paso Water Utilities (EPWU) installed 
near the visitor center last fall is contributing 
additional 



can further restoration of wetland and riparian 
habitat at Rio Bosque and provide complementary 
recreational benefits.  Stakeholder and community 
involvement is an integral part of the project.  The 
Corps expects to hold public scoping meetings under 
the National Environmental Policy Act in May 2015.  
The Corps 

http://www.txdot.gov/inside-txdot/projects/studies/el-paso/border-highway-east.html
http://www.riobosque.org/
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